
Good evening parents, this is Vaughn White, Superintendent of Hesperia Community Schools with a 
brief message. 

Parents, this is a reminder that all students will be returning to in-person learning on Monday.  The staff 
is truly excited to see all of them again.  Panther Virtual students who have chosen to come back to in-
person learning will do so a week later at the end of the semester on Monday, January 18th.  

There are a couple of reminders that I want to be sure to give you before sending students back.  First, 
all health and safety protocols are still in effect including masks, hand sanitizer, and social 
distancing.  Please remind your students of these important safety procedures.  Second, if your child is 
not feeling well, please do not send them to school.  If there is someone in your household that is 
awaiting a Covid test result, please do not send your children until you know what the result is.  If you 
have any questions at all regarding whether you should send your child based upon a Covid question, 
please keep your child at home and call the school for clarification.  We will be glad to help you. 

Last, there will not be any change in snow day protocols.  Get ready for early morning phone calls from 
me if the roads are bad. 

Thank you and have a great weekend 

 


